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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTICE 
 

Dear Valued Lantronix Customer, 

 

The purpose of this communication is to inform you of an upcoming change to the following products.  This change is part of 

our effort and commitment to continuous improvement of our products and processes.  
 

Change Type 

• Hardware   

• Contract Manufacturer  

Products Affected 

Part Number Description 
Old  

Revision 

New 

Revision 

XSDR22000-01 2 PORT INDUSTRIAL AUTOMATION DEVICE SERVER, RoHS F20 F21 

Description and Extent of Change 

• We are changing Flash on all affected SKU. This change is adding compatible Flash as second source resulting NO 

Fit, Form or Function Change.  

 

• Lantronix would like to notify you of a newly approved factory location of existing Contract Manufacturer (CM) for 

product listed above. The factory in Thailand is fully approved for all assembly, test, and packing operations. There 

are no changes to fit, form, and function of the finished product.  

 

With this change, the additional factory location will be using similar testing equipment, processes and materials. 

Product will still be manufactured according to the same electrical and physical dimension specifications. 

Lantronix will ensure that appropriate process controls and monitors are in place at the new factory to continue 

providing high quality product.  

 

The product will be identified with a factory location as shown in the table below. 

 

 Current CM Additional CM 

Location 

Label Marking 

China 

Made in CHINA 01 

                Thailand 

                                Assembled in Thailand 02 

Effect of Change on Fit, Form, or Function 

There are no changes to electrical specification, external form, fit, function, quality or reliability in the final product 

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Lantronix Technical Support at (800) 422-7044 or 

(949) 453-7198. 


